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Title:   Ingleside Compost Facility – Spare Parts for Trommel Screener (Sole Source) 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Robby Stone – Asst. Director Public Services Meeting Date: August 7, 2017 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   N/A 

  Advertised By: NJPA Contract 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City budgeted for replacement of its existing trommel screener at Ingleside Compost Facility.  The trommel 
screener removes waste and larger items from the compost to provide a clean processed material to the customer 
base. As with most mechanical machines, a spare parts inventory is recommended.  Obtaining the spare parts will 
assist with minimal down time and savings as repairs are needed. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
Public Services was granted funding to replace the existing trommel screener which is 12 years old. The typical 
service life is 8 to 10 years.  The new trommel screener has multiple wear parts.  Obtaining these parts will assist 
with minimum operational delays.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
 Funds are available in the FY 2017-2018 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and asks for the Council to award 
Powerscreen Mid-Atlantic Inc. in the amount of $44,913.62. 
 
 






